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Dear Residents, 

 

I want to thank you for your generous support given to our Association over the years. Your 

contributions have allowed us to assist the Fire District with various purchases and functions. Some 

assistance we have provided to the District this year has been with purchasing new equipment for our 

ladder truck as well as making substantial upgrades to our health and safety equipment. 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be assisting the Fire District in the purchase of three new 

cardiac monitors for our front-line ambulances. With the purchase of these new monitors we will be 

able to maintain the highest level of care that our residents deserve.      

 

With your continued support over the past years we have been able to make significant advances in the 

equipment we have at our disposal. We are constantly searching for better ways to protect and educate 

you. With your help and support we hope to continue making these advances for the years to come.   

 

Please join us at our 27th Annual Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, October 13th from 7am to Noon. 

The all you can eat breakfast is located at Station #1, 10629 S Roberts Rd, Palos Hills. The pancake 

breakfast is a great opportunity to meet your local firefighters and to learn By-Stander CPR, a short 

class will be instructed throughout the breakfast this year. Nicor Gas will also be present to provide 

educational materials concerning natural gas safety.  

 

We are asking for your support and assistance as this mailing is the primary source of revenue for the 

North Palos Firefighters Association. Any donations that you’re able to send are appreciated and will 

allow us to continue our mission. 

 

Please be aware that the North Palos Firefighters Association does not solicit by telephone or receive 

any contributions from organizations that do.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

Matthew Tessler 
 

FF/PM Matthew Tessler, President 


